
SVIT VASAD Receives MHRD Grant of 

Rs. 22 Lacs for Modernization of Labs 
Under Ministry of Human Resource Development – MHRD, the governing body 

for Higher Technical Education- All India Council for Technical Education-AICTE 

provides grants to Engineering Colleges & Universities for upgradation of 

Laboratories runs Modernization and Removal Obsolescence Rural (MODROB-

Rural) Scheme. AICTE invites project proposals from colleges & Universities and 

based on selection of project, MHRD releases Financial Grants.  

The proposals submitted by Dr. P. V. Ramana, Professor & Dean (R&D) and Dr. 

D.S. Shah, Asst. Professor of Mechanical Engineering Department and Dr. C.D. 

Kotwal, Head & Dr. N. S. Shah, Asst. Professor with Electrical Engineering 

Department, received financial grant worth Rs. 22 Lacs. 

For the Mechanical Engineering Department, a grant of Rs. 15 Lacs approved for 

upgradation of “Facility development for Dynamic Balancing Using Horizontal 

Balancing Machine”, & for Electrical Engineering Department, a grant of more 

than Rs. 7 Lacs approved by MHRD for “Upgradation of Power System Protection 

Laboratory”.  

So with grant worth Rs. 22 Lacs, it will benefit the nearby Industrial zones like 

Nandesari, Vitthal Udyognagar with Industry-Institute Interaction. It will prove a 

big step towards Make in India and ATMANIRBHAR BHARAT. 

For getting shortlisted, the project proposals and fetching grant worth Rs. 22 Lacs 

under MODROB-Rural scheme, Honorable Chairman of SVIT, Shri Bhaskerbhai 

Patel, Secretary Shri Bhaveshbhai Patel, Vice Chairman Shri Dipakbhai Patel, 

Principal S D Toliwal & entire SVIT family has congratulate the Professors.   

                        Prof.(Dr.) Nilay N Shah 

 


